
 

 
 

 

 

 

RULES FOR TAKING THE OFFICIAL EXAMINATIONS FOR INCOMING 

STUDENTS 

 

In accordance with UV regulations, the following rules are established by the Teacher 

Training Faculty:   

 

 

1. Exams shall always be held within the official period established for this purpose 

(examination timetable), whether they are first or second calls. Thus, bringing forward 

and/or postponing exams for reasons other than those described in point 3 is forbidden. 

2. Please note that the privilege of taking official exams of the Teacher Training Faculty 

is exclusive to the UV. It is not permitted to take these exams online or in a distance 

format from any other institution. 

3. In the event of overlapping dates and times between the final assessment tests of 

subjects of the same degree in which the student has enrolled, or in the event of force 

majeure, the student may submit a request for a change of date or time of the assessment 

test in writing to the director of the department responsible for teaching the subject, at 

least one month before the start of the official examination period.  In these cases, core 

subjects have priority over compulsory subjects. If subjects of the same type are 

affected, the change must be made in the subject of the higher year.  

4. In the event of overlapping exam dates in subjects from two different Faculties, students 

must choose which exam to sit and arrange, in accordance with point 3, the change of 

date for the other subject. 

 

 
 APPROVED AT THE MEETING OF THE C.A.T., DATED 22 MAY 2024. 

 

http://www.uv.es/graus/normatives/2017_108_Reglament_avaluacio_qualificacio.pdf
https://www.uv.es/uvweb/magisterio/ca/estudis-grau/oferta-graus/horaris-dates-examen-1285848221774.html

